
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

19th April 2023 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our Early Years curriculum, we offering the children an opportunity to visit Manor Farm and 
Woodlands, East Leake, Loughborough on Friday 23rd June 2023. 
 
The children will develop understanding and experience life on a farm and the local countryside, to investigate 
different type of animals farmed and those in the natural habitat. To learn about types creatures that lived 
millions of years ago – following children’s interest in dinosaurs. 
 
F1 AM & PM children to arrive at school for 8:45am at the latest, we will be travelling to Manor Farm by coach, and expect 
to return to school for 2:45pm, therefore children will be ready to collect for 3:00pm. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £12.00 to help fund transport and venue costs. If we do not receive enough 
funds the trip may not go ahead.  We thank you for your cooperation.  
 
Please complete and return the attached permission slip by Wednesday 21st June. 
 
We thank you for supporting us, 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Peacock 
Foundation 1 Teacher 

 
 

 


